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Presentation on the Windfarms - 26th September 2024 

 
 
We regret to advise that this talk has been postponed to a date which has not yet been finalised.  It is 
hoped that it will be possible to arrange a new date later this year.  An announcement will be made on 
our website at: 
 
. 
https://engx.theiet.org/local-networks/nw1 
 


